
2. SINGLE TRANSFERABLE VOTING (STV)

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Martin Maguire, Community Advocate, DDI 941-6501

The purpose of this report is to put before the Board information regarding the possible Single
Transferable Voting (STV) system for the next local body elections. A decision on this will be made by
the Council at its meeting on 5 September 2002.

Board members are asked to read relevant material prior to the meeting.

Staff
Recommendation: For discussion.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


